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Full Text

The Permanent Forum is concerned about the growing impacts of climate change
and environmental degradation on the lives and livelihoods of indigenous peoples
around the world. The Forum recommends that the International Organization for
Migration and other relevant organizations provide technical cooperation and
operational assistance to those Governments and communities planning
organized migration management solutions for climate change and environmental
refugees and migrants, giving priority, according to the principle of free, prior and
informed consent, to the assisted voluntary resettlement and reintegration of
those indigenous communities whose territories are no longer inhabitable.
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